

# The RAMS Horn

#### **NEXT MEETING**

Wednesday, March 4

7 p.m., WaterStone Savings Bank 6560 S. 27th St., Oak Creek, WI

### **2015 CLUB OFFICERS**

### President:

Jeff Borowski,

flyinfool1@yahoo.com

#### Vice President:

Steve Ward,

rcpilotsteve60@aol.com

### Treasurer:

Tom Young,

oneeagle2@yahoo.com

### **Secretary:**

Bob Glowienka,

bobg1@wi.rr.com

## **Safety Coordinator:**

Phillip Schumacher, philsch@sbcglobal.net

### **NEWSLETTER EDITOR**

Mike McCullough, ramsrc.editor@gmail.com

# Flying in February

All in all, this February was not too bad to us. We have seen snow, sunshine to melt the snow, and more snow again. The temperatures have not been as brutal as they could have been. In fact, several weekends were in or around the 30s and had calm winds. The following are some shots of the snow birds this February.





**Jim Myszewski** picked up this plane at the Waukesha swap meet. Jim's plane proved too much to tame when it came to landings on this day. It was the right combination of enough light snow and a heavy plane that once the skis touched down, it would sink into the snow and flip over. No damage was done. Jim just had let the snow melt out of the cowl between flights.

Continued on next page ...



# Continued from Flying in February on previous page.





New member Jeff
Wisniewski is actually a returning member and brought out his Eflight
Cub (left). Jeff's Cub was equipped with floats, which proved to be very maneuverable while taxiing on the snow.





Both Mike McCullough's (far left) and Mark Meyrose's (near left) planes were equipped tricycle gear skis.

# AROUND THE AREA Upcoming Events

April 18, 2015 Sheboygan Area Radio Kontrol Society **All R/C Swap Meet** Sheboygan County Airport

# **MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL REMINDER**

If you have not done so already, now is a good time to renew your AMA and RAMS memberships. You can save a stamp and turn in your RAMS application at the March meeting.